
Hunt County CRCG 

P. 0. Box 765, Commerce, Texas 75429 

TO THE HONORABLE JUDGE BOBBY STOVALL AND COMMISSIONERS 

CRCG Report for January through June 2020 {2nd and 3rd Quarter) 

As you know, we the last meeting we were able to hold due to the Corona Virus 

was in February, 2020. We did have 1 staffing for February and one set for March 

that has been delayed. With the 1 additional one for February, we have staffed a 

total of 7 children for this Fiscal Year. Because 4 of those were r by the Juvenile 

Probation Office, each had a potential of being detained at a cost of at least $100 

per day for a minimum of 10 days each. Because of the assistance in diversion and 

placement supported by the CRCG, none of those were detained at a potential 

savings of up to $4000. 

It is our current plan to resume meetings in July if the County Offices are opened 

up by that time. If necessary, we can meet by Zoom or other methods if we do have 

a request for staffings. Typically, the majority of our referrals are during the school 

year, but this is an unusual time so we will meet whatever needs are requested. 

The law is still in place where any youth age 10 or 11 that has any altercation at 

school that is handled by the campus officers SHALL be referred to the CRCG, so we 

will still meet those needs as required. 

Hopefully we will be back in July and continue to try to meet youth's needs locally 

or in placement that is no cost to the county. 

I am available by phone at 903-366-4977 at any time anyone has questions. 

Our CRCG appreciates the help and support of the County Judge and 

Commissioner's Court in this partnership to provide the youth's needs as well as 

assist in a cost savings to the County 

Thank you, 

Lana Adams, CRCG Coordinator 


